
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
22nd February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 students 
 
Year 9 Options Information Evening – Wednesday 13th March from 6.30pm 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 9 Options Information Evening which will take place on 
Wednesday 13th March.  The evening will commence at 6.30pm when there will be an opportunity 
for students and parents/carers to visit the subject areas as shown below. 
 
Students do not have to visit all subjects but the opportunity is there to go and speak to Heads of 
Department so they can make informed choices.  If you were unable to take part in our Year 9 
Parents’/Carers’ evening on Wednesday 21st February, this will provide another opportunity to speak 
to teachers before students have to submit their option choices. 
 
This will be followed by an introduction by the Headteacher, Mr Hardwick, and then a presentation 
by Mrs Lile in the Main Hall from 7.30pm and the evening will finish by 8.00pm. 
 
Your daughter attended an assembly on Thursday 25th January introducing the process and you 
will have received a letter the same day giving more information about the process, Subject 
Information and Frequently Asked Questions (see links below).   
 
There will be a further student assembly on Thursday 29th February introducing the new subjects 
that they have not been taught at Key Stage 3. 
 
Year 9 students will also be participating in a Careers Day on Friday 8th March and have been 
considering different careers during Personal Development time to support with the process. 
 
Location of Subjects (see map overleaf): 

 



   
  
 
  

You can find the following information on our website: Year 9 Options 

• Introduction Letter sent to all Parents’/Carers’ on Thursday 25th January. 

• KS4 Subject Information 

• Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Please note: 

• All option groups are subject to student numbers, staff and Department for Education 
Specification approval. 

• Careers Advice will be available in the Dining Hall with Ms Cole. 

• Ms Salih will be available in the Dining Hall to answer any questions regarding SEND. 
 
If you have any queries, please email me at office@bwsgirls.org 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs J Lile 
Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.bwsgirls.org/year-9-options/
mailto:office@bwsgirls.org

